Benson, Amy V - APHIS

Sent: Monday, November 9, 2020 12:30 PM
To: APHIS-AnimalCare

Subject: Updating IO for Weber State

Dear APHIS,

| am in charge of compliance with the Animal Welfare Act (AWA) and its associated regulations for Weber State
University. Recently, we have had a transition in the Provost position at our institution, which position has been our 10

for purposes of the AWA. The new_, his email i @weber.edu, his telephone number

is and the mailing address is the same as the previous 10's mailing address. Please let me
know if you need additional information in order to make this change (emai @weber.edu; cell
*. We are submitting our Annual Animal Report reflecting that is the new 10 and
want 10 make certain that this is addressed.

Thanks,

Weber State University
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